NATIONAL BOLT & NUT
CORPORATION

December 09, 2024

Attention: Our Valued Customers
Subject: Conformance to REACH / RoHS Directive

REACH is a European Community Regulation on chemicals and their safe use. It entered into

force on June 1, 2007 and applies to products destined to the European Union member states.

In accordance with the REACH regulation, we are pleased to confirm that most products supplied

by National Bolt & Nut Corp. meet the REACH requirement. The only exception applies to

products that are ordered with cadmium plating or with a Zinc-Nickel coating. All other products

do not contain any of the restricted substances from the list dated 10/06/2022, in excess of 0.1%

weight by article and are produced in quantities of more than one ton per year.

Further information concerning the list of "substances of very high concern" can be obtained
through the ECHA website:

https://echa.europa.eu/regulations/reach/understanding-reach

RoHS is a European Directive (#2002/95/EC) that came into force on July 1, 2006 aiming to
control the use of certain hazardous substances in the production of new electrical and electronic
equipment. Over the years the Directive has been amended, the current Directive 2015/863 was

published in 2015 by the EU to add four more restricted substances (phthalates).

At National Bolt & Nut Corp. we support the movement for reducing the use of hazardous

materials in new products. REACH / RoHS Compliance must be noted at time of quoting.

If more information is requested please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

John Kipp
Chief Operating Officer
National Bolt & Nut Corp.
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